
FCSD2 Downtown Parking Area/Portable Business Rentals 

Fremont County School District 2 is changing the process for portable business rentals beginning 

2/1/2024 for the Downtown Parking Area.  Beginning February 1, 2024, portable businesses interested in 

renting a space in the Downtown Parking Area will fill out an application and can rent a space year-round 

if desired.  Because we are changing the process, interested businesses will fill out an application found 

on the district website and must have them submitted no earlier than January 23rd at 8 am, along with a 

minimum of the first month's rent.  Please note, that there are three spaces available, spaces are first 

come first serve basis.  Applications received will be time and date-stamped to ensure first come first 

serve.  Businesses can rent month-to-month or year-round, as long as spaces are available.  All 

information is listed in the application.  To access the application, go to 

https://www.fremont2.org/Business_Services and download the Downtown Parking Area Application.  

For more information, contact Amanda at 455-5545. 

 

https://www.fremont2.org/Business_Services

